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11:00 AM      Morning Worship Video (Facebook) 
                                Speaker: Pastor Geoff Ryan 
                                  Sermon: “Our Times are in His Hands” 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 
Gabriel Jeans (22) – Sherry Pomeroy (23) 

Joyce Moores (26) – Sarah Blundon (26) – Joel Freake (26) 

Wayne Hynes (27) – Amanda Hynes (27) – D’onna Jewer (27) 

Claude Noseworthy (27) – Kathy Smith (27) – Tony Nicholas (28) 

ANNIVERSARY 
 

Ivan/Margaret Smith (27) 

Homes Helping Homes 
In need of furniture (especially beds, tables, chairs and sofas), blankets (all sizes) 

and utensils!  

McJoyful Christmas 2020 
FYI… We have a Recycling Depot account (Loads of Love) to help sponsor 

Ukrainian orphans for McJoyful 2020! Phone No. associated with the account is 

489-1024.  

Our Pastoral Staff 

Lead Pastor                                        Geoffrey Ryan 

   Email: gryan00@hotmail.com                                                    709-589-5327 

Church Ministries’ & Connection’s Pastor                           Derick Sharron 

   Email: sharron.derick@gmail.com                                                     290-9303 

Youth and Worship Pastor                                                              Andy Lane 

   Email: youthpastor@wpcnl.ca                                         709-680-2419 

Our Church Office Staff 

Administrative Assistant                                         Arlene Elliott 

  Email: churchoffice@wpcnl.ca                                                489-6635 

Assistant                                                                                         Susan James 

   Email: sjames@wpcnl.ca                                                                    489-6635 

Visit us online: www.windsorchurch.ca 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Communique from Pastor Geoff Ryan 

 
Hi Everyone: 
 
I pray you are all doing well as we all navigate these turbulent times. I 
just want to bring you up to speed on a couple of things today: 

1. We have recently uploaded a pastoral video message on 

WPC`s Facebook page. I invite you to view it. 

2. Some are wondering how to make financial contributions to 
the church while we are unable to gather for services. Here are 
a number of options: 

➢ You can drop off your donation at the church office 
from Monday to Friday between 8:30 AM and 4:30 
PM. 

➢ You can call the church office and two of our pastors 
will come and pick up your donation. 

➢ You can give online by visiting our webpage 
www.windsorchurch.ca and click on GIVE or through 
E-Transfer Direct to churchoffice@wpcnl.ca.  

3. As you may know, we have been in the process of filling two 
support staff positions here at WPC: Church Administrator and 
Church Custodian. 
 

Our search committee have completed its work and I am pleased to 
announce that Rochelle Jewer has accepted the position of Office 
Administrator. She will begin on Monday, March 30th. 
 
I am also pleased to announce that Michael Goulding has accepted the 
position of Church Custodian. He will officially begin on Monday, 
March 23rd. 
 
Thank you for taking the time to read this correspondence. I hope to 
communicate with you again regarding the availability of worship 
services via Facebook on Sundays until we are able to congregate 
again. In the meantime, if you need pastoral ministry/care, please 
reach out to us. 
 
Remember, you are in my thoughts and prayers during these 
challenging times. 
 
God Bless and Stay Safe 
Pastor Geoff 

WPC Sunday School 
Easter Missions Project 2020 

 

Clothe The Children 
 
 

Each season, children grow and need new clothes and footwear.  
Our Sunday School would like your help in raising funds for 
needy families in Grand Falls-Windsor as Spring and Summer 
arrive.  These funds will help our children and families dress for 
the next season. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please drop off your offering at the church office and mark your 
envelope “SS Easter Missions” or do an E-Transfer to 
churchoffice@wpcnl.ca and put “SS Easter Missions” in your 
message.  Return $ to WPC by Easter Sunday, April 12, 2020. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support of WPC Sunday School!  

God Bless You! 
 

 

When you come to the end of your rope,  
tie a knot and hang on. 

-Franklin D. Roosevelt- 

 

“He’s got the 

whole world in 

His Hands” 


